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Platte Valley Elementary School

Mrs. Ellen Froman, Principal

P.O. Box 486 Kersey, Colorado 80644

970-336-8520
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Fax 970-336-8538

Dear Parents and Guardians of Fourth Grade Students:

In order to guarantee your child and all the students in our classrooms the excellent learning climate they deserve, these are our behavior guidelines and classroom expectations.


We believe all students can behave appropriately in our classrooms.  We will promote the “Six Pillars of Good Character,” which are:  Trustworthiness, Respect, Responsibility, Fairness, Caring, and Citizenship.

BEHAVIOR GUIDELINES AND CLASSROOM EXPECTATIONS

1. Be prepared for learning by having papers, books, pencils, and completed assignments everyday.  (Responsibility)

2. Respect others by keeping hands, feet, and objects to self.  (Caring, Respect)

3. Respect others by treating others the way you wish to be treated.  (Caring, Respect, Trustworthiness, Fairness)

4. Follow directions.  (Citizenship, Responsibility)

Students who are well-behaved have more time for learning.  Students who choose not to follow the guidelines can expect appropriate consequences depending on the severity of the incident.  Some examples of consequences include missed recess, note home, letter of apology, parent contact, counselor visit, and/or principal office visit.


We want all children to have a successful, safe, and secure year in school.  It is in your child’s best interest that we work together in relationship to his/her schooling.  We will be in close contact with you regarding your child’s progress in the classroom.  Please retain this copy of the Classroom Guidelines and Expectations for future reference.  If you have any other questions or comments, please feel free to call or send a note.

Sincerely,

Fourth Grade Teachers

